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Gawler Rail Electrification Project 
Temporary Car Park Closure  
 

As part of the Gawler Rail Electrification Project, this car park will 
be closed from Monday, 1 March to Sunday, 10 October.  
 
Alternative parking is available at Gawler Railway Station. 

 
For project information  
Call: 1300 080 834  or  Email: dit.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au 
or visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/GREP 
 

For public transport information 
Visit www.adelaidemetro.com.au or call 1300 311 108 
 

Thank you for your patience as we undertake these important works. 
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